
ASCSU report to the Academic Senate 
Gwen Urey 
 
 
There is no report for this meeting, because the ASCSU has not met since our last meeting. 
 
However, we have been informed that an informational seminar about the new GE pathway will 
be held next Wednesday at 3 PM. I hope that a link is available by our meeting on April 26, but 
the only information we have so far is this “save the date:” 
 
Further information, namely the link, will be provided on request. Email me at gurey@cpp.edu 

 
Save the Date 

  
GE Informational Seminar 

May 2, 2023 

3:00 p.m. 
Hosted Online 

 
Join the Chancellor’s Office for a collaborative discussion on CSU General Education 

and the proposed Cal-GETC streamlined pathway for transfer students. The seminar will 
provide current updates on intersegmental discussions as well as perspectives from 

representatives of key CSU stakeholders. 
  

Registration information to follow. 

 


